
From: Anthony and Jill 
Sent: 24/02/2023 8:27:18 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: DA2023/0020 

Dear Council 

I would like to object to the proposed demolition of 48 and 50 Eurobin Avenue due to negative 
impact on the Eurobin streetscape, and the school encroaching on residential land. The land 
use should remain residential and not educational. 

Jill Pleban 
CoRingwood Street 
Manly 
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